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Divisional Manager’s report 

Natasha Tod, Ministry for the Environment, gave an overview of the Resource Management 
(Simplifying and Streamlining) Amendment Bill. 
 
Noted 
  
Councillors requested that a copy of the Minister's Technical Advisory Group's (TAG) report be 
provided to them.  It was noted that chapter 7 of the TAG report provided an indication of issues 
that may be dealt with as part of the phase two reforms of the Resource Management Act. 

 
It was agreed that councillors would be provided with a draft copy of the Councils submission on 
the Resource Management (Simplifying and Streamlining) Amendment Bill, by email, as soon as 
possible.  Any issues around the content of the draft submission should be raised with the 
committee chairperson, and if necessary, councillors would discuss the content of the submission 
informally after the Council meeting on 2 April 2009. 
 

Resolved  

 

That the Committee: 

 

1.  Receives the report. 

 

2.  Notes the contents of the report. 

 



 


